Comments from MPWMD Board Members
Improve Visibility of MPWMD and Its Accomplishments
March 31, 2011 Board Goal Setting Session

Summary: Not complete consensus that there is a need to focus on public outreach. No agreement on
the option to hire a staff person or a consultant. Concerns expressed about the cost to retain a

professional to conduct public outreach, and that the public may b. %Q‘giticaj&é%@f%this as a self-aggrandizing
effort by the District.
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year. However, a planshould be developed and goals agreed upon so that when funds are
available the Board can take action. This is not “puffery,” but a means to advise the public
about the District’s projects including Water Project 1.

8. The District Engineer plans to retire and the position will not be filled, which would make funds
available for a new staff person.
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